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 Contact:  Gloria Allred 

Phone:  323-653-6530 
Email:  gallred@amglaw.com 

 
 
 
Statement of Rose Trevis  

 

On March 4, 2016, my partner and I entered Hawleywood’s Barber Shop in 

Long Beach, CA.  After I entered, I was greeted and denied services due to my 

gender and on account of what the barbers perceived to be my gender.  I was 

continuously reminded that this particular business refuses to service women.   

I felt humiliated, discriminated against and frowned upon. I was 

dumbfounded and appalled that this type of behavior continues to exist and hope 

that we can bring an end to this absurd type of discrimination.   Thank You 
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